
 

 
 

Circular No. RIAH/052/AY 202324                                          
Date: 20 DECEMBER 2023  
                                                                                    
Dear Parents,  
 
Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
 

As we approach the festive season, we extend our heartfelt wishes for a Christmas filled 
with the timeless magic of love, the warmth of family, and the joy of sharing. Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year to you and your loved ones! 
 
We are excited to announce a day filled with joy, love, and exciting activities on 22nd 
December, making this Christmas extra special for our students. 
 
 

❖ Special Assembly: The day will commence with a special assembly to set the 
festive mood. 

 

❖ Class Games: Students will engage in games individually with their classmates, 
fostering a sense of camaraderie. 

 

❖ Grade-wise Competitions: 

• Mont 1: Head Gear Making Competition –  

Reindeer  
 

 

• Mont 2: Christmas Tree Making 
Children will cut colored paper and fold it as shown to form a  
 tree and decorate it with coloured paper. 
 

 

• Mont 3: Paper Plate Baubles Making 

Prepare paper baubles using old paper plates and old  



 

coloured craft paper. 

 

• Grade 1: Finger Print Activity: Draw your favourite Christmas decoration  

with your fingers.  

 

 

• Grade 2: Christmas Wreath Competition 

Make the Christmas Wreath         
 
 
 

• Grade 3-5: Make Santa! Look at the image and prepare a fun  

Santa and decorate your classroom.  
 
 
 

• Grade 6 & 7: Poem Writing Competition on themes like "If I were Santa Claus," "A 
Letter to Santa," "Kindness at Christmas," and "Decorating the Christmas Tree." 

 
Please note, students only have to bring the necessary materials; preparation has to 
be done in class. 
Students are requested to come in their house uniform. 
 Creativity and teamwork will be encouraged on this day, fostering a sense of 
community among the students. 
 Please ensure that your child is equipped with the necessary materials for the 
competitions. 
 
Let's make this Christmas celebration a memorable and joyous occasion for our 
students. We look forward to your active participation and support. 
 
Wishing you all a festive season filled with warmth and happiness! 
 

Best Regards,  
  
Sonika Kochhar Girotra  
Principal 


